
November 15th, 2012 

Sportsmen Bassmasters 

Meeting Minutes 

 

Members Present: 
 

Terry Aten Chris Glaze Mike Owens 

Jim Battin Mickey Goetting Nick Pick 

Paul Becka Ron Grav Tom Revard 

Craig Belbeck Eric Hauge Bill Rineveld 

Jim Boettcher Jeff Hoberg Brent Schwab 

Dan Bonneson Dave Huttner Jim Sommerville 

Mike Breuer Tyler Larsen Doug Thies 

Mike Daloia Carey Nordling Bill Young 

Howie Gilles John Nugent 

 
   

        

President (Jim Battin): 
 

We are still collecting club dues ($105 plus $10 more if you want in on big bass).  Please bring your dues to 

the meeting or you can mail Dave a check at: 

Dave Huttner 

22335 126th Ave. N. 

Rogers, MN  55374 

 

 

VP’s / TD (Bill Young):  
 

We are voting on lakes tonight. 

 

 

Secretary/Treasurer (Dave Huttner): 
 

Balance is $2305.47 at Klein Bank. 

 

Current paid members stands at 26 for the 2012 season. 

 

Get your dues into me within the next couple of months please. 

 



Mickey gave me a bill for web site hosting for $59.50.  I will put a check in the mail for him soon to 

reimburse. 

 

 

Internet Director (Mickey Goetting):  
 

Nothing to report 

 

 

Data Director (Mickey Goetting):  
 

Get your creel surveys in please! 

 

 

Special Projects (Nick Pick): 
 

Start getting your banquet donations. 

 

 

Federation Rep (Bill R.):  
 

Next meeting Dec. 1st at location TBD.  Probably Medina Ballroom 

 

 

Conservation Director (Jim S.): Not present 
 

 

 

Youth Director (Jeff H.)  
 

Nothing to report. 

 

 

Old Business: 
 

Lake selection was as follows: 

 

May tourney: Round Lake, WI 

 

Three home tourneys: Goose (July), Clearwater (June), Washington (Oct.) 

 

One away tourney: Sauk Lake (Aug) 

 

Mystery tourney lakes: southern lakes.  Bill we determine what these will be at a future meeting.  If you 

have any ideas, please let him know. 

 

 

New Business: 



 

Last due date for club dues is most likely going to be the March club meeting.  This is so we can get all the 

paperwork in on time. 

 

Jim B. would like to submit a new, more accurate length to weight paper scale conversion. 

 

We will revisit the point system at one of the next club meetings. 

 

We voted to authorize scale purchase for the next year and batteries.  This should be around $300.  

Some people asked if they could purchase a scale for their own use when Jim B. places this order for the 

club.  If you would like a scale for your personal use, please contact Jim. 

 

We can look to recruit more members in the club.  It looks like we’ll be losing a couple of members next 

year. 

 

 

Education (Craig B.): not present 
 

 

Next Meeting: Dec. 20th 7:00 pm, David Fong’s 
 

 


